
   
 
 

COVID-19 Update 

As we move into the next phase of the pandemic, Tempest is gradually – and very 

carefully – resuming operations. Since this phase seems likely to last a long time, 

we are trying to do it in a manner that will best protect the interests of our 

employees and our customers – Open, with Care. 

 

In order to protect our production team, who cannot work remotely, everyone 

who can do so will be working from home for the foreseeable future.  

Our production people are stationed at safe distances, wear masks at all times, 

have copious quantities of sanitizing products, and wash their hands frequently. 

Our cleaning crew sanitizes the building daily.  

These days, most of our customer communications are by email, but mobile phone 

numbers are shown for key employees here if you need to speak with someone. 

That’s it – we’re back, and doing our best to serve you – very carefully… 

Stay well! 

Tim Burnham 
June 1st, 2020 

https://www.tempest.biz/contact-us/contact-tempest/

